
 

  

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

       NEW CLIENT APPLICATION  
 

 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a NAMDIA 

client. 

 

The NAMDIA Client Application process ended on  

29 January 2021 and NAMDIA is not accepting any 

new applications until the new client selection process 

commences in 2025. 

 

The details of the next new client application will be 

communicated in early 2025. 
  

  


